THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Garbage Services Bid 



July 1, 2013 – June 30, 2015
DATE:

June 12, 2013
ISSUE/DISCUSSION:  Sealed bids were opened on June 18, 2013 for garbage services for the designated buildings in the district.    Waste Management of Kentucky was our only bid and met all the specifications.  A bid tabulation is attached.  These tabulations include the new vocational/technical school, and the relocating of Howevalley and GC Burkhead during the course of the bid.  The current monthly bid amount for the district is $9,901.86.

RECOMMENDATION:  It is my recommendation that the Board accept the low bid from   Waste Management of Kentucky.

RECOMMENDATION MOTION:  I move that the Hardin County Board of Education accept the bid from Waste Management of Kentucky for garbage services to be provided in the school district.

	VENDOR
	Base 
	Supplemental
	

	Name
	Charge
	Runs
	

	Waste Management of Kentucky
	$10,052.98
	$40.00
	


